











Dear Reader,

We decided to send out an extra Societal Impact of Pain (SIP) newsletter as we urgently need your support!

The European Commission has given us the opportunity to make the SIP Expert Group, on the EU Health Policy Platform, a "**Thematic Network on SIP**". Ten groups have applied for a thematic network and only four of them will be selected. SIP is currently on a good position and we want to keep it.

What does this mean?

The SIP Expert Group will move into the public domain of the EU Health Policy Platform and will get even more attention.

What can you do?

Please join us and become a member of the Expert Group. As a member you can directly vote for SIP until December 7th.

In case of any technical question please contact vittoria.carraro@efic.org

Sincerely,

Prof. Bart Morlion | Director of the Multidisciplinary Pain Centre of the University of Leuven, Belgium President Elect of the European Pain Federation (EFIC)



VOTE FOR SIP UNTIL DEC 7TH!

The European Commission has given Societal Impact of Pain (SIP) the opportunity to make the SIP Expert Group, on the EU Health Policy Platform, a "Thematic Network on SIP" and to move into the public domain.



Follow us on SOCIAL MEDIA







Feel free to forward this newsletter to whomever it might be relevant for. In case you have been forwarded this newsletter and would like to subscribe please register **here**.

QUESTIONS? NEED SUPPORT? WISH TO ENDORSE OR TO PUBLISH ON SIP PLATFORM?

In case you should have any question regarding the newsletter's contents, please contact Sam Kynman, Executive Director European Pain Federation EFIC **sam.kynman@efic.org**.

In case you would like to endorse the SIP Platform or to publish news on the SIP Website, please contact Norbert van Rooij (Grünenthal GmbH, Head of Governmental Affairs & Patient Centricity): **sip-platform@grunenthal.com**

In case you should have any technical questions or need assistance, please contact Dr. Gudula Petersen (Website Editor): sip-platform@grunenthal.com

IMPRINT

The scientific framework of the SIP platform is under the responsibility of the European Pain Federation (EFIC®). The pharmaceutical company Grünenthal GmbH is responsible for funding and non-financial support (e.g. logistical support).

European Pain Federation EFIC®

Grensstraat 7, mailbox 3 1831 Diegem, Belgium

Tel: +32 2 251 55 10 Fax: +32 2 251 48 10

e-mail: secretary@efic.org

www.efic.org

EFIC EU Transparency Register ID Number:

35010244568-04

For further information please click here

Grünenthal GmbH

Governmental Affairs & Patient Centricity

SBU Europe

Zieglerstraße 6 52078 Aachen Deutschland

e-mail: sip-platform@grunenthal.com

www.grunenthal.com

Grünenthal EU Transparency Register ID Number:

67826544528-01

Regulatory agency: Bezirksregierung in 50606 Köln Commercial register entry: Aachen HRB 3546 VAT identification number: DE121737755

You have been included in this mailing list for the SIP Newsletter either by your registration to the SIP 2017 event or by registration for the SIP Newsletter. In case you wish to unsubscribe from the SIP Newsletter, please enter your email address here. Your email address will then be removed from the distribution list.

Please note that some links may not work anymore because the articles have moved, do therefore not hesitate to look at the news section or use the SIP-search engine or contact sip-platform@grunenthal.com for more information.